
Dear Parents, 

For my class your child will need the following items to be organized 

and successful for this school year.  They can be purchased from any 

dollar store.  

 Three spiral notebooks (spiral notebooks must have 3 holes 

punched so they will fit in the students AVID binder) Please buy 

one red, one blue, and one yellow. 

 Yellow, green, and orange color highlighters 

 A pencil pouch with 3 holes (the pencil pouch must have 3 holes 

punched so they will fit in the AVID binder) 

 Colored pencils  

 Earbuds 

 A red pen 

 Large glue stick 

 A pack of #2 pencils 

Please make sure your child has all the necessary items at the start of 

school as this is when AVID binders will be passed out and organized. 

Each AVID binder will have a check-list that will stay in the binder for 

the year.  You will be able to look at this list to see how the binder 

should be organized and you can ensure that your child keeps their 

AVID binder organized all year.  These binders will be periodically 

checked throughout the year and given a grade. 

Thank you, 

Third Grade Staff 


